
   

  

March 2024 

Dear ECME Families, 
 
With Spring Break just around the corner, we wanted to provide you with an update on 

what's happening in our school. 
 

Over the next two weeks, there are going to be several exciting events taking place in 
the classrooms. We encourage you to stay informed about what's happening in your 

child's class, so you don't miss out on anything. 
 
We would also like to thank all the families who attended the parent-teacher 

interviews. It was great to see so many of you there, and we appreciate the time you 
took to speak with your child's teacher. Keeping communication lines open is vital for 
the overall growth of the students' learning. 
 

As we head into the break, we encourage all families to take some time to rest and 
recharge. Whether you're traveling or staying close to home, we hope you have a 

fantastic break and create some wonderful memories with your loved ones. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone when we return from the break. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to us. 
 

 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
ECME Admin 

 

Ecole Christine Morrison Elementary 
32611 McRae Avenue, Mission, BC V2V 2L8 P: 604.826.6528 F: 604.826.9175 

 

Upcoming dates: 

 Monday, March 4 – 
Class Photos. 

 
Friday, March 8 – 
Ramadan. 

 
Thursday, March 14 – 
Green day. 
 

Friday, March 15 – 
Non instructional day 
(in lieu of P/T 
conferences). 

 
March 18 – 28 – 
Spring break. 

 
Friday, March 29 – 
Good Friday. 
 

Monday, April 01 – 
Easter Monday. 
Tuesday, April 02 – 
Holiday. 

 
Wednesday, April 03 
– School reopens 

after Spring 
Break/Easter. 
 
Friday, April 19 – Silly 

Sock Day. Non 
instructional ½ day 
(assessment/evaluati

on). 
 
Friday, May 17 – Non 
instructional day 

(ProD). 
 
Monday, May 20 – 
Victoria Day. 

 
Thursday, June 27 – 
Last day for all 

students. 
 
June 28 – Non 
instructional day. 

 


